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Aaron Panko

From: swynne <swynne0@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 7:42 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: subdivision case sub21-19 Meyer Farm

Please do not destroy such a beautiful and historic place, a place I call a 

little bit of country in the city. 

I take the back roads sometimes just so that I can look at it and enjoy it. 

I only read about this proposal today. 

Thank you. 

Wynne Reams 

Salem Oregon 

 

 


